

Private Bag 2402 Te Awamutu 3840 New Zealand Head Office 07 872 0030 101 Bank Street Te Awamutu 3800 Cambridge Office 07 823 3800 23 Wilson Street Cambridge 3434

10 October 2019

Ministry for Primary Industries Highly Productive Land PO Box 2526 Wellington 6140 Email: soils@mpi.govt.nz

Dear Madam/Sir

## SUBMISSION ON PROPOSED NATIONAL POLICY STATEMENT FOR HIGHLY PRODUCTIVE LAND

Waipa District Council appreciates the opportunity to make a submission on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land (NPS-HPL). Please find attached a copy of the Council's submission electronically submitted on 10 October 2019. Key aspects of the proposed NPS-HPL were discussed at a Council workshop on 17 September 2019 and authority was delegated to the Chief Executive to lodge the Council's submission at the final Council meeting on 24 September 2019.

You are welcome to make contact with Waipa District Council with regards to any of the points made in our submission. In this regard and in the first instance David Totman can be contacted either via email at

Yours sincerely

Garry Dyet
Chief Executive

Attachment: Waipa District Council Submission on the proposed National Policy Statement for Highly Productive Land 2019